



March 1, 2023

Rani Kappen MSN, MBA, RN-BC, CPHQ Indian Nurses Association of Illinois USA 824 Emroy Ave Elmhurst, IL 60126 inaiusa@gmail.com

Dear Ms Rani Kappen

We at the ANA-Illinois would like to welcome you as an affiliate to our organization. As an ANA-Illinois affiliate, you will be associated with a professional nursing organization that believes collaboration and unity will make our profession stronger. With a strong commitment to our members and the nursing profession, ANA-Illinois consistently strives to address issues concerning nurses.

Hoping to work together with organizations such as yours, ANA-Illinois has established goals to aid this process. Those goals include: to set up services especially for our affiliates, such as discounts to our programs, organizational affiliate member participation in our taskforces or expert panels and to establish a means for reporting information between ANA-Illinois and its organizational affiliates.

ANA-Illinois is very excited about your participation as an affiliate and look forward to a relationship that is rewarding for all involved.

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact Susan Swart EdD, MS, RN, CAE, 779-529-2012 or via email at syswart@ana-illinois.org.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Aquino PhD, RN

President